
Please file this email as a public comment in 16-1871-EL-BGN. 
 
Thanks 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Abwech@msn.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 8:45 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 
 
Submitted: Mar 13, 2018 8:44 PM  
 
RENDER: server 
RESPONSECHART: 0 
CONTACT_REASON: Comment, 
TITLE: Not Selected 
FIRST_NAME: Barry 
LAST_NAME: Wech 
EMAIL: Abwech@msn.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 419-573-1123 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 614-555-5555 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 1081 Grand Ave 
STREET_ADDRESS2:  
CITY: Madison 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 44041 
COUNTY: Lake 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: Icebreaker Wind Project Case 
CASE_NUMBER: 16-1871-EL-BGN 
COMMENTS: Turbines on Lake Erie, I'm very much against it.  To mark up our beautiful lake with tall ugly 
poles while stopping access to boaters.  The lakes have brought alot of recreational boater money to the 
state.  This will stop that flow not to leave out how birders travel from around the world to watch the 
migration across the lake.  This will end that also.  The only win in this deal is the German manufacturers 
of wind turbines.  I will vote against any politician that chooses to support this project.  I can say I'm  
only one of thousands outdoor enthusiasts who think this is a very bad idea.  
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